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Please adhere to our policy that no dogs are allowed on site 
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Arrangements at the start and end of the school day 

Please note the following information: 

Rec/KS1 (Y1 and Y2) 

Doors open 8:45am and children should be dropped off at their classroom door between 8:45am and 
8:55am. This ensures by 9am all children are registered and ready to commence their learning. Children 
are collected from their classroom door at 3:25pm. It is of vital importance you inform a member of staff 
who will be collecting your child if this differs from the norm. School staff will not allow children to be 
collected by other children’s parents unless this has been specifically requested. If you have more 
complex collection arrangements, please put this in a note to your child’s class teacher. 

KS2 (Y3 – Y6) 

All children are collected by their teacher from the main playground. The whistle is blown at 8:50am and 
all children must be on the playground for this time.  Children are escorted into school ready to start 
learning promptly for 9am. No children are allowed on the playground until it is supervised from 
8:35am. If children need to arrive at school earlier, then Breakfast Club is open from 8am and costs £1:50 
a day. At the end of the day children leave school independently, however school staff monitor this and 
children do not leave the premises on their own unless they have parental permission to do so. 

 

 

 
 

SuperStars Assemblies – Autumn Term 
 

Everyone welcome from 9am: 

Friday 14th September  Friday 19th November 

Friday 28th September  Friday 23rd November 

Friday 12th October  Friday 7th December 

 

Diary Dates 
 
Diary Dates for the year will be 
sent out with next week’s 
newsletter. 
 

Dance Provision 

This year we are working closely with local dance teacher Mrs Helen Jones to provide all the children with 
enhanced age-specific dance provision. Mrs Jones will be working with each class over half a term to 
provide high quality and fun dance experience. Themes range from Mini-Movers to Freestyle Dance to 
Performance Art. These sessions take place on a Wednesday morning with Rec, Y1 and Y2 participating up 
until October half term. Y3 and Y4 from October half term until Christmas and the Y5 and Y6 sessions 
taking place after Christmas. This is an exciting new development in school and we hope the children are 
enthused and enjoy the experience. 

 

 

 
 

Please complete and return to the school office if you wish to receive this newsletter by email: 
 
Name:      Child’s Name: 
 
Email Address: 
 
 

 


